
Fribourg University and UNHCR are pleased to invite you to a 

Guest lecture
with

Erika Feller
Professorial Fellow, Melbourne School of Government

on

70 years UNHCR- still fit for purpose?
Current challenges for UNHCR and possible responses

The lecture will take place online on 25 March from 9-11 CET. You are kindly requested 
to register your interest in participation by writing an email to 

Ms. Sofie Steller (sofie.steller@unifr.ch). 

This lecture is part of a series of events, celebrating the 70th anniversary of UNHCR. 
Click here for the overview of the full series of events.
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